
What’s it like to bike in our
community? Tell us! 

The City of La Crosse recently applied for Bicycle
Friendly Community status from the League of

American Bicyclists! As part of their review
process, the League wants your input on

bicycling in La Crosse. If you’ve ever biked here,
please take a few minutes to complete this

survey and share your input:
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/BFC_2024 

https://bikeleague.org/bfa/community/
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